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B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N 

EXPERTECH 
     Craft and Services employees

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

This week the union and the company met to discuss non-monetary issues and we also 

started discussing monetary issues such as vacation entitlements, premiums, and 

benefits. 

We have heard a great deal about operational flexibility and competitive cost structure. 

We have responded that the reasonable expectations of the membership must be 

addressed. 

Our next meeting is scheduled for November 23-26 in Ottawa. 

The collective agreement will expire on November 30th.  

 

In solidarity, 

 
 
 
 

Alain Portelance  Jeff Stewart  Daniel Campeau 

Howard Law  Paulo Duarte  Eric Johnson 

Patrick Léveillé  Pierre Tremblay 
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